
AFIA Playgroups start up again on 
January 14, 2020!

When: Tuesdays from 10:00-11:30 am
Where: In the library (7910 Troost Ave.)

Who: Parents and caregivers with children ages 0-5

 Partnering with parents and caregivers
to promote healthy early childhood development

If you have questions or would like to schedule an 
appointment, please contact Sally Morrow. 
c: 816-945-9635, e: sally@startatzero.org

What does Start at Zero offer families?

● Screenings for language, cognitive, motor and social-emotional development

● Educational playgroups focused on developmental activities and socialization

● Personal visits focused on child development, parent-child interaction and family 

well-being

@StartatzeroKC - www.startatzero.org

Attention parents and caregivers 
of children ages 0-5!

Did you know that AFIA partners 
with Start at Zero to provide 
support to your family?

*Start at Zero’s programs are free, open to 
the community and focus on Kindergarten 
readiness for children ages 0-5.


